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Date  21 December 2017 

Invitation to the first International Week at the University of Passau 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the University of Passau is going to hold its first International Week 

in May 2018! The International Week will be held from 14 to 18 May. With this letter we are inviting 

colleagues from selected partner universities to participate in our International Week. We look forward to 

meeting you and to getting to know you! 

 

Take the chance to immerse yourself in the ambience of one of Germany’s loveliest university campuses. Get 

to know our open-minded students and staff and explore the beautiful Old Town of Passau, also known as 

the ‘Bavarian Venice’. During these five days you will be introduced to the University of Passau and its study 

programmes as well as the International Office and AEGEE, the European Students’ Forum. Please find the 

preliminary programme enclosed. The event will include lectures, workshops as well as opportunities to 

network, benchmark and exchange ideas with colleagues from all over the world. Naturally, there will also be 

a cultural programme and time to discover the city and its beautiful surroundings. 

 

You should have received an e-mail with find further information on the application process. If you have not 

received the e-mail or have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact the International Office 

Team. I look forward to seeing you in Passau! 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Professor Ursula Reutner 

Vice President for International Relations 

Academic Support Services 

Division II – International Office and Student Services 
International Office 

 


